To: Andrea Radosevich

E-Mail: andrea@echodyne.com
From: Nimesh Sangani

Date: November 21, 2019

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

This STA request has the same frequency as the 2106-EX-ST-2019. It would be best to address the
guestions that NTIA has for your previous application.

Please address the following questions/concerns.

1. Is the function of this radar at Avenel, NJ for counter UAS/perimeter defense, or is it for ground Detect
and Avoid (DAA)?

2. What entity is operating and purchasing this equipment for the airport? Who is sponsoring the
installation?

3. What is the FAA/AIr Traffic Control involvement? Is a data feed planned to FAA/AIr Traffic personnel at
the airport?

4. What local coordination has been performed for this installation?

5. Has these radars gone thru the OE/AAA review?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of November 21, 2019 may result
in application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section
1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply’ button. In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm

by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence” hyperlink.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 52009



